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The Rapid to Require Use of Face Coverings For All Customers  
Face coverings are required by law for all individuals using public transportation  

July 10, 2020 (Grand Rapids, MI) – Under Executive Order 2020-147, The Rapid will require all 
customers to wear face coverings when using public transportation services beginning Monday, July 13, 
2020. 

All customers should continue to practice physical distancing, hand washing, sanitizing, and should 
follow all other COVID-19 related recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). 

The Rapid is adapting to meet the ever-changing recommendations and requirements necessary for 
fighting the spread of COVID-19. For further information and specific schedule information, please visit 
http://ridetherapid.org/coronavirus. 

### 

About The Rapid 

The Rapid provides public transportation and mobility services for the Grand Rapids metro area. Beyond 
its fixed routes, The Rapid also operates demand response services for people with disabilities and car 
and vanpooling programs. Stay informed by following The Rapid at ridetherapid.org, 
facebook.com/therapid, twitter.com/therapid, and Instagram.com/ridetherapid. 
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